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●​ The board would like to acknowledge the ongoing improvements in 

attendance. Congratulations to the ‘Attendance Superstars’ who enjoyed a trip 

to the cinema recently. All students, parents and staff are encouraged to 

continue with promoting the importance of excellent attendance.  

 

●​ Board members are pleased to hear about the ongoing review of wellbeing 

practices in the school. Many thanks to students, staff and parents/guardians 

who have shared their views to inform this process.  

 

●​ Bí Cineálta Procedures will come into effect in all primary schools in 

September 2025. These procedures have been devised to prevent and address 

bullying behaviours among students. The board would like to acknowledge 

and  affirm the work happening in the school already in this regard and 

members look forward to adopting the new procedures at the end of this 

school year. 

  

●​ The board would like to thank our wonderful Parents’ Association for 

organising the Christmas Raffle, Santa’s visit and for providing Christmas 

annuals for all students this year. Your ongoing support and enthusiasm to 

create fun memories for the students is always greatly appreciated.  

 

●​ Board members would like to extend every good wish with the boys and girls 

of 6th class,who will receive the sacrament of Confirmation on February 18th.   

 

●​ Next Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 25th March, 2025.  

 

‘Together we can do Great Things’ 
 


